
The Staff at the Summer Villages Office 
wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a 

Very Happy New Year! 
 

 

For the holiday season, we will close on Friday, December 22, 

2017 at noon and reopen on Tuesday, January 2, 2018 at 9:00 am. 

 

 

Summer Villages Office 
P.O. Box 100   (605 - 2nd Avenue) 

Ma-Me-O Beach, Alberta   T0C 1X0 
Phone: (780) 586-2494    Fax: (780) 586-3567 

 E-mail:  Information@svofficepl.com 
Web site:  www.svofficepl.com 

 

SERVING THE SUMMER VILLAGES:  

 
ARGENTIA BEACH, CRYSTAL SPRINGS, GOLDEN DAYS, GRANDVIEW,  

MA-ME-O BEACH, NORRIS BEACH & POPLAR BAY 
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